MINUTES OF TELEPHONIC CAUCUS MEETING HELD ON AUGUST 17, 2020

Roll Call: Commissioners Barckett, Ribaudo, Quilles, Dabal and Puzio present.

Executive Director recommends that COVID-19 security employees remain.
Commissioners concur.

Executive Director advises that several outstanding invoices from David’s Towing exist.
Commissioner Quilles requests that said invoices be tabled and request that a
representative of David’s Towing appear at meeting to answer questions.

Motion to close by Commissioner Ribaudo. Second by Commissioner Puzio. All
Commissioners present in favor.



